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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1067, as introduced, requires that health care providers retain any records, for at least 10 

years, necessary to disclose the extent of services the provider, supplier, or subcontractor 

furnishes to recipients. 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1067 directs the Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) to require health care providers 

to retain medical records for a minimum of (10) years. OHCA confirmed the requirements of this 

measure are objective within existing budgetary resources, having no direct fiscal impact on the 

state budget.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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